A Note from Miss Norman:

Welcome back, I hope everyone had a nice Easter holiday. We're looking forward towards a more normal summer term in nursery!



Nursery Newsletter

Topic:

Our topics this term are spring, The Farm, summer and Adventures. We have lots of exciting lessons and activities planned. Including a virtual visit to the farm.

Important Dates to Remember:

Thursday 20th May- Photograph Day

Friday 2nd July- Reports to go home

Sports week (sports day) 4th June- 9th June

Friday 16th July- Last day of term

Summer:

As the weather gets warmer, please remember to send your child to nursery wearing sun cream. Those children that stay at school all day can bring some sun cream in their bag which will be applied by a member of staff during lunch time.

Sun hats are also advised in the summer months as we will spend a lot of time outside.

Important Reminders:

Children in early years are now able to bring in their own water bottle from home. Please fill bottles only with water as juice is not permitted in school. Please label your child's water bottle with their name. Children will also be provided with milk and various snack daily. Please remember to inform a member of the nursery team if your child has any allergies.

Toileting

Please try to toilet your child at the latest possible time before leaving for nursery. The first 20 minutes of our nursery session is very busy meaning staff are unable to change children during this time.

If you have any further questions and would like get in touch with me my email is below:

seascapenursery@durhamlearning.net

